
 

Penhill Saggy Stone Hike 
 

Klaas and I just wanted to say a big thank you to everyone who joined us on the outing! 

It was good fun! A happy bunch! Good company and time well spent! 

 

Being a year older, I have realised I will have to change my description of the hike! 

“The steep up hill near the beginning” remains relevant! Still do-able! 

But the “steep zig-zag down at the end” has now become the deciding factor, as to if we can do it or 

not!!! 

I remember Frans Krige saying “when you build a track, it must be friendly on old knees”!!! Those 

are probably the ones who’ll use it most! 

 

 
 

First steep ascent, luckily at the beginning 



 
 

Ready to roll after a short rest 

 

 
 

Happy Hikers 

 

 
 

Lounger laid on at the bottom 

 



 
 

Group at Saggy Stone 

 

 

Keep those boots a-walking! 

 

Kind regards, 

Klaas and Bev 
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